

Name:

Date:

## Listening

### 1 Listen and choose the correct alternative (A, B or C). (5 marks)

- 1 A lot of people are interested in \_\_\_\_\_.  
**A** vegetarian food.      **B** cook books.      **C** diets.
- 2 Ellie is \_\_\_\_\_.  
**A** a vegetarian.      **B** on a diet.      **C** a vegan.
- 3 Ellie gets proteins from \_\_\_\_\_.  
**A** eggs and cheese.      **B** lentils and beans.      **C** nuts.
- 4 Dorian is \_\_\_\_\_.  
**A** overweight.      **B** underweight.      **C** energetic.
- 5 Dorian never eats \_\_\_\_\_.  
**A** fish.      **B** cheese.      **C** beef.

### 2 Answer the questions. Write complete sentences. (5 marks)

- 1 What food does Ellie eat?

---

- 2 Why does Ellie follow this diet?

---

- 3 What is her favourite food?

---

- 4 Why isn't Dorian eating cheese and eggs at the moment?

---

- 5 What is he looking for?

---

## Reading

### Christopher Ashton Kutcher

was born on February 7<sup>th</sup> 1978 in Cedar Rapids, Iowa in the USA, into a very religious family of Irish origins. Ashton wasn't very happy as a child – his brother was often ill and his parents divorced. When Ashton was at high school, he acted in several school plays and his passion for acting was born.

In 1996, he went to the University of Iowa where he began studying Biochemical Engineering. He also had a part-time job in a factory. Then in 1997 Ashton won the first prize in an International Model and Talent Agency Contest, so he stopped his studies and began a successful modelling career. Ashton worked for the most famous clothes designers, including Calvin Klein and Versace.

In 1998, he took part in a selection for a TV show and as a result became the star of the incredibly successful series, *That 70's Show*, where he earned up to \$70,000 per episode in the sixth season.

Then he moved to Hollywood, where he starred in several successful films, including the comedies *Dude*, *Where's My Car?* and *Just Married*. Now Ashton also writes reality TV programmes and is a producer. In May 2003, Ashton caused a scandal when he married the famous actress Demi Moore as she was fifteen years older than him.

**1 Read the article about the actor Ashton Kutcher and decide if the sentences are true, false or not mentioned. (6 marks)**

- 1 Ashton worked as a biochemist in a factory. \_\_\_\_\_
- 2 He wasn't interested in his studies. \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 He became a clothes designer. \_\_\_\_\_
- 4 He starred in a TV show in the 1990s. \_\_\_\_\_
- 5 He produced the film *The Butterfly Effect*. \_\_\_\_\_
- 6 He married a famous actress. \_\_\_\_\_

**2 Answer the questions. (4 marks)**

- 1 How did he pay for his university studies?

---

- 2 Why did he leave university?

---

- 3 When did he first earn a lot of money?

---

- 4 Why did his marriage shock people?

---

